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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: We lead call for better vaccination planning; Publication of our evidence to Pharmacy Inquiry; Explore our interactive annual report; Webinar for new pharmacy owners.







		




			Calls for early planning for 2024/25 flu vaccination season
Community Pharmacy England has coordinated a joint call to press for improved planning ahead of the 2024/25 flu vaccination season. Pharmacy owners must be allowed to properly plan for the vaccination season without facing last-minute changes to start dates or other details.

In a joint letter to the Health Secretary, signed by our Chief Executive Janet Morrison, we have requested that any planned changes to the vaccination programme be discussed and settled well in advance. The letter was co-signed by the Royal Pharmaceutical Society, CSL Seqirus, NHS Confederation Primary Care Network, the Healthcare Distribution Association and the Dispensing Doctors’ Association.

[Click on the image below to enlarge and open in a new window]
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			Health Committee publishes all evidence submitted to pharmacy inquiry
Earlier this year, we submitted a detailed written response to the Pharmacy Inquiry of the Health and Social Care Select Committee. The committee has now published the written evidence they received from 52 different organisations, including ours.

Our submission highlighted important issues, such as the chronic underfunding of the sector, future service provision, challenges with the pharmacy workforce, and wider pressures in community pharmacy. Additionally, we suggested potential service development options for community pharmacies.

This inquiry is another opportunity to address the unsustainable pressures and gain cross-party support for the long-term sustainability of the sector. In the next few weeks, our Chief Executive is expected to receive an invitation to provide oral evidence to the committee.

Read our full submission







		




			In case you missed it: Explore our interactive Annual Report 2022/23
Our 2022/23 annual report is accessible in a range of formats, enabling pharmacy owners to fully grasp the work we do on your behalf to champion the sector and strive for a better outlook for all community pharmacies across England.

The report highlights our many critical workstreams such as funding negotiations, regulatory issues, and medicines supply and reimbursement. It also provides a preview of our plans for the next 12 months.
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Experience the interactive version of the report







		




			Webinar for new pharmacy owners
The General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC), Community Pharmacy England, and NHS England (NHSE) are hosting a joint introductory webinar for new community pharmacy owners on Tuesday, 31st October, from 7-8pm.

In this webinar, each organisation will provide an overview of their respective roles and what a new pharmacy owner can expect from them. Our Director of Member and LPC Support, James Wood, will be speaking about Community Pharmacy England.

Whilst being targeted to new pharmacy owners, this webinar is open to anybody who feels they might have an interest.

Register now
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Dear Secretary of State

Following our recent correspondence of 10th August 2023 on the changes to the
Vaccination programme for flu, we wish to sesk your support in ensuring interested
partners are able to discuss with DHSC, UKHSA and NHS England how the 2024/25
winter vaccination programme is optimaly implemented, well shead of the start of the

Whist we weicomed your o alow
10,80 shead this year,we are concerned that with planning and ordering aready
underwayfo next winte by many scross both primary care and industy. we want to

We woulkd ke to ensure that il ey partes can contrbute o the planning of the
2024/25 winter vacination programme at an sppropriatey eary stage and we hope you
il be supportive of that.

We stand ready to commence these discussions in the coming wesks with oficils at
DHSC, UKHSA and NHS England. We would be grateful for your support in achieving this
nd woukd be happy to maet with youto ciscuss further how we can work togather to
meke the 2024/25 winter vaccination programme a success.

Mot S

Martin Sawer
Executive Director
Healthcars Distribution Assaciation

Maria Caulield MP, Pariamentary Under Secretary of Stats for Mental Hesith and
‘Women's Health / DHSC.

Neil O'Brien OBE MP, Minister for Primary Care and Public Health, DHSC
Amanda Pritchard, Chief Executive Officer, NHS England

Steve Russell Chief Devery Officer, \HS England

Dr Mary Ramsay, Director, Public Health Programmes, UKHSA
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through. Our resolve to fight for a better future for
all pharmacies has never been stronger.

Janat Morrison OBE,
Chief Executive Otficer





image5.png
Community
Pharmacy
England




image6.png




image7.png




image8.png




image9.png




image10.gif




image1.png
Community

1 Pharmacy




image2.png
‘ - . The voice of community pharmacy




